
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Thursday, September 19, 2013 9:15 AM
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
FW: BLM Spill Contact

From: Fiala, Alan, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2013 9:11 AM
To: Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: FW: BLM Spill Contact

Here you go.

/Ha* "?cala

From: Gregston, Terry rmailto:tQreQsto@blm.aov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 4:00 PM 
To: Fiala, Alan, EMNRD 
Subject: Re: BLM Spill Contact

Here is a jpeg of the map aerial view of the pipeline release point and the draw that leads down to the lake.

Alan,

l



Terry Gregston 
HazMat EPS
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene Sl ^
C arlsbad, NM 88220 
Office (575) 234-5958 
Cell (575) 361-2635 
Fax (575) 234-5927. 
tgregsto@blm.gov

Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which this message is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or 
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of t his communication 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately.

i

On Fri, Sep 13, 2013 at 5:31 PM. Gregston. Terry <tgregsio@blm.gov> wrote:
Hi Alan,

I spoke with you earlier today about the spill in Brantley Lake. Adrian Stiteler forwarded me your contact 
information and was kind enough to pass on a message to you to call me. So I thought I would return the favor 
by sending you my contact information so you would have it on hand if need be.
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I'd like to thank you also for your assistance earlier today as well. It was greatly appreciated. Hope things calm 
down for the park and the "migrating docks" in the next couple of days!

Terry Gregston 
HazMat EPS
.Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St. .
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Office (575) 234-5958
Cell (575) 361-2635;- ;
Fax (575)234-5927;
tgregsto@b1m.gov

Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which this message is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or 
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of t his communication 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately.
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Mewbourne Oil Co 9/12/13 release due to flood waters washing out flow line bridge.

Quick Draw 15B#1 30-015-36501 B-15-20s-25e

Mewbourne reported 95 bbls PW and unknown volume gas released. 2-3" PW lines and 2-6" gas lines 
were ruptured.




